
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #3-3-2020 

Date:      3/11/2020 

Subject: 2020 Western Region Roundup 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

From Jim Denzien, Western Region Director 
  

Shipmates,  
  

It is with great sadness that we are forced to cancel 
the 2020 Western Region Roundup. We know that 
this is an anticipated event for many of our 
shipmates; unfortunately, we find ourselves in a 
situation this year where we are unable to provide a 
quality event. 
  

Amid concerns over the Corona Virus (COVID-19) we 
are experiencing more and more cancellations; we 
have no way to predict how many more there would 
be if we continued. 
  

So many of our shipmates are in the age group that 
is most susceptible to this virus. 
  

It is the responsible thing to do given coronavirus 
fears. 
  

On a personal level, I would not bring my wife to this 
event under the circumstances for medical reasons 



and I am not going to leave her alone if I were to go 
to Laughlin. Catch 22. 
  

We look forward to announcing the date for next 
year's Western Region Roundup and expect that the 
situation we find ourselves in will have run its 
course and we can resume some sense of normalcy. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
  
 


